
 

 

    
 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council   

 

FROM:  Mayor Bouley  

 

DATE:  October 6, 2021   

 

RE:  Redistricting Committee Appointments 

 

 

I propose the appointment of the following individuals to a Redistricting Committee which will 

be charged with reviewing 2020 census information and bringing forth their recommendations to 

the City Council at the November 8, 2021 City Council meeting so that, if necessary, a public 

hearing can be held on any potential ward line changes. 

 

 
James Bouley, Chair Byron Champlin 

71 Warren Street      154 Rumford Street 

Concord, NH 03301      Concord, NH 03301 

 
Nathan Fennessy  Amanda Grady Sexton  

127 School Street   195 Mountain Road 

Concord, NH 03301  Concord, NH 03301 

 

Fred Keach  Jim Richards 

6E Hills Avenue  3 Willard Street 

Concord, NH 03301  Concord, NH 03301 

 
Drew Biemer  Michael Vlacich 

149 Rumford Street  160 Snow Pond Road 

Concord, NH 03301  Concord, NH  03301 

  
Stephen Shurtleff  Katherine Rogers 

11 Vinton Drive  804 Alton Woods Drive 

Penacook, NH 0330  Concord, NH 03301 

        

Jae Whitelaw    

37 South Curtisville Road   

Concord, NH 03301     

 

 

Staff support will be provided by members of the City Clerk’s Office, the Legal Department and 

the Planning Department.  

City of Concord, New Hampshire 

Mayor Jim Bouley  

 


